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In	the	ladybird	one	room	we	have	recently	
said	goodbye	to	Elizabeth,	Nuala,	Eve,	
Connie,	James,	Saoirse,	and	Clara	who	have	
all	moved	into	Busy	Bees	and	Ladybirds	
two,	we	have	welcomed	Bella,	Toby,	Elsie,	
Orla,	Maggie	and	Mae	to	the	room	who	
have	moved	from	the	Caterpillar	room	and	
who	have	started	at	nursery	for	the	first	
time.		

	
					

Sharon	has	now	left	the	nursery	as	she	is	
going	back	to	the	dentist	to	develop	in	her	
career,	we	now	have	Leonie	in	the	room	

that	has	just	passed	her	HNC	and	now	has	
a	position	in	the	room.		

The	Ladybirds	have	been	spending	a	lot	of	
time	outdoors	in	the	garden	and	exploring,	
we	have	had	water	play	and	we	explored	
the	mini	beasts	in	the	garden.		

	

		



	

The	Ladybirds	have	been	dressing	up	in	
the	room	using	the	dressing	up	clothes,	
showing	great	interest	in	the	hats.	

	

	

	

										

The	ladybirds	have	been	making	the	most	
of	the	sunshine	and	spending	a	lot	of	time	
outdoors,	we	had	some	ice	cream	on	a	
sunny	day	and	had	water	play	activities.	

	


